
 

 

 

Memorandum  

 

Date: September 15, 2017 

 

To: Contributing Employers to the SAG-AFTRA Health Plan, SAG-Producers Pension Plan, and 

the AFTRA Retirement Fund 

 

From: SAG-AFTRA Health Plan 

 

Re: Transition of contributions and remittance reporting effective December 1, 2017 

 

 

This memo is a follow-up to a communication in January announcing changes to the 

contributions and remittance reporting process for any employers remitting contributions 

under SAG-AFTRA collective bargaining agreements (CBAs). 

 

Effective December 1, 2017, employers will be required to submit remittance reports and 

contributions to a central repository maintained by the SAG-AFTRA Health Plan (Plan). Upon 

receipt, the Plan will direct remittance records and contributions to the respective pension 

plans on behalf of employers in accordance with the CBAs. All payments and associated reports 

should be submitted to: 

 

SAG-AFTRA Health Plan 

P.O. Box 54867 

Los Angeles, CA 90054-0867 

 

For remittances under the Commercials or Corporate/Educational & Non-Broadcast agreements 

that specify an allocation between the SAG-Producers Pension Plan and the AFTRA Retirement 

Fund, employers and their paying agents will be obligated to continue making such allocations 

and submit separate contributions remittances for allocation to the Plan.  

 

Plan staff is working collaboratively with the AFTRA Retirement Fund to make this transition as 

seamless as possible for you. 

 

For more information please visit www.sagaftraplans.org/employers or call (818) 973-4472. 


